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i RATIONALE FOR GRADE REQUIREMENT AND PREREQUISITE CHANGE
Department of Accounting
The Department of Accounting is striving to improve the overall quality
of our program of study in accounting, especially for students graduating with
2 B.S. degree in Accounting. Allowing students to graduate without having a
uC" gverage in all 300 and 400 level accounting courses (AG) does not serve

the best interests of IUP, the students, and their eventual employers. Penn
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Essentially, we believe our new prerequisite of a "C" grade or better in
certain critical accounting couses (AG 202, AG 301, and AG 311) will

eventually result in an improvement in the quality of our graduates in

accounting and the Accounting program at IUP.




